
International Relations Committee Report – 11/29/15 

We have had quite a bit of activity within our committee over the past month. 

We have had new communication with people from the Korea, Netherlands, Chile, India, Spain and a    
follow-up in Egypt. 

This resulted in a new starter kit sent to Egypt and it appears we may be near getting a meeting started 
in Chile.  There have been many inquiries over the years for a meeting in Chile, but our attempts never 
resulted in a new meeting. Hopefully, this year will bring one. 

If any additional GA members are interested in working on this committee, please contact me. 

Paulette T. – Committee Chair 

Cc: Andres G. – BOT Chair Liaison 

 

 

 

 


